
10 March 2014

Dear,

Sh. Roostaei

ID:112 - Assessment of geotourism Capabilities, Case Study: Western slopes of Mount

Sabalan (Meshkinshahr), Iran

We are pleased to inform you that, on the basis our committee’s decision, your

above-referenced paper has been accepted for presentation at the 3rd Interdisciplinary

Tourism Research Conference to be held in Istanbul, Turkey, 03 - 08 June 2014.

Congratulations!

Please visit the following link to complete your registration:

https://bodrumart.net/itrc/RegistrationFormEn.aspx

Each speaker will be allocated approximately 15 minutes to complete their presentation.

Please be informed that further information about the registration, provisional program,

accommodation and social activities has already been uploaded on the official

conference web site (http://www.gradtourismconference.org). The provisional conference

program will also be announced on this web address as soon as it has been finalised

(most probably early May 2014).

Thank you very much for your interest and contribution to this event. Please feel free to

contact me any time if you may have any queries.

We look forward to meeting you in Istanbul, Turkey.

Best wishes

www.interdisciplinaryconference.org


